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What a busy Autumn Term we have had! We have all

enjoyed being back in school learning and having fun.
Our first topic was ‘Superheroes’ and we Ricked the
topic off with thinking about ‘Super Me’ and ‘My
Superhero is.” We all wrote fact files about ourselves

and wrote interesting sentences about our heroes.

We learnt about ‘Place Value’ in Maths
and enjoyed using resources to partition
numbers in different ways.

We have also been
learning how to add

and subtract using the
Column Method.

In P.E we took part in ‘Superhero Circuit Training’ We learnt and practiced lots of
different movement skills and then put them into a circuit of activities.
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We followed instructions for how to make a superhero stick puppet and shield
before writing our own instructions to help someone else to follow.
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In Art we were looking at ‘Pop Art’. We looked at the work of Roy Lichtenstein
and Andy Warhol. We tried hard to recreate some of their work using our self-
portraits.

We have written and sequenced our own ‘Superhero
Stories’ after reading the story of ‘Aisha the Superhero
Princess’. We changed the main character and the
problems that occurred in the story.

In Science we were learning about ‘Materials’ we
investigated what happened to objects made
from different materials when we squash them,
bend them, stretch them and twist them.




In History we were learning about ‘Real Life Superheroes’. We
found out about different nurses from the past; Florence

Nightingale, Mary Seacole and Edith Cavell. We compared the
o Seacle, 1 nurses and also compared the Health Service in the past to the
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health service now.

We used the Paint Programme to learn how to use
different tools. We developed our skills and even
created our own Computer Pop Art.

Our second topic this term was ‘Frozen Planet’. We focused lots on finding out
about the continents and oceans of the world and we loved singing songs to learn
their names and some facts about them. We completed some research at home on
a chosen continent and then presented our findings to the class.




We took part in ‘Tree Planting’ and planted a
tree each in the school grounds.

We shared a delicious Christmas Dinner with our
class bubble!

We have been learning about ‘Polar
Animals’. We read reports and non-fiction
books about the animals before planning
and writing our own non-chronological
report.

In Design and Technology, we made our very own moving ‘Polar Expedition
Vehicle’. We researched different moving vehicles, investigated wheels, axles and
chassis, designed our vehicle and then made our own moving
vehicle. We were very pleased with the outcome.




We came to school in our fabulous
Christmas jumpers for Christmas

Jumper Day to raise money for ‘Save
the Children’.

We had a wonderful Christmas Party
together. We made lots of different crafts,
played games and did lots of amazing
dancing.

It has been a very busy term but we have loved being back together. We can’t

wait to be together again in January 2021 for another exciting term full of lots of
learning.



